
The following images were taken from the Poor Law Correspondence Papers at The 

National Archives. And are the  Ashton-under-Lyne Parish Poor Law Accounts for 

year ended 25 March 1834. Sorry about the quality of the images 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Gay Oliver 5 April 2015 


